
 
 

 
 

Dear parents, carers and families,  
 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. As the second half of the summer term is so busy, I 
thought you would all appreciate a list of the important dates: 
 

Wednesday 22nd May Class photographs 

Thursday 23rd May Last day of the half term 

Monday 3rd June Inset Day 

Tuesday 4th June Return to school 

Tuesday 4th – Thursday 5th June Year 4 residential 

Tuesday  18th June School choir visit to Royal Cheshire Show 

Thursday 20th June (2:45pm) Parents invited to class display day (an 
opportunity to look at the children’s work) 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th June Year 6 residential 

Tuesday 2nd July 11am - Guitar performance – parents of 
children who take part in guitar lessons will 
be invited 

Monday 8th July Y2 visit to Chester Zoo 

Tuesday 9th July Y3 visit to Marbury Park 

Wednesday 10th July Y5 visit to Marbury Park 

Thursday 11th July Reception Assembly for Parents 

Thursday 11th July Sports Day 
10:00am – Reception and Key Stage 1 
1:30pm – Key Stage 2 

Friday 12th July Reports and SATS results sent out 

Tuesday 16th July Y4 visit to Marbury 

Wednesday 17th July Y1 visit to Marbury 

Thursday 18th July 2pm and 6pm - Y6 Production (further detail 
to sent out by Miss Norris) 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day of term 

 
Message from Mrs King 
Dear Little Leigh families, 
I am writing to thank you for your recent support and generosity with my 
fundraising for St Luke’s Hospice. 
The Smarties tubes activity was really successful and has certainly helped 
me to get closer to my target.  Thanks also to those families who have made 
a personal donation on my Just Giving page.  Your words of encouragement 
really mean a lot. 
I will keep you updated about my upcoming trek across the Camino de 
Santiago in October. 
Many thanks, 
Mrs King 
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Well done Year 6! 
We would like to congratulate our Year 6 for completing their SATs 
week.  We are incredibly proud of the hard work, resilience and 
determination our children have shown.  They have had a very 
enjoyable day today with lots of play and have had fun learning all 
about their end of year production!   
 
Green Festival 

Our recent Green Festival was a huge success! There were lots of 
great stalls and activities for the whole family to enjoy.  The owl and 
the hedgehog were particularly popular!  One of the big attractions of 
the day was when the ice-cream van got stuck on the field and Mr 
Richards had to tow it out with his recovery rope!  Our eco-leaders 
were all superstars in helping out throughout the day too!  
Thank you so much to those of who contributed to the day in any way 
– our whole community came together to make this a success! 
 
Slapped cheek 
We have been notified of two cases of slapped cheek syndrome. It is common in children and 
should get better on its own within 3 weeks. It's rarer in adults, but can be more serious – 
particularly if pregnant.  Please check the following link for further information: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/slapped-cheek-syndrome/  
 
Sports Kits 
We are delighted to share that we have been able to purchase new sets of very smart sports 
kits for our children to wear when taking part in team competitions and events.  I would like 

to say a huge thank you to That Data Person Limited - Mr Burgin (Tom and Elodie’s dad) for 

his very generous donation! 
 
Uniform 
Most of our children come into school every day looking very smart and ready to learn.  
However, there have recently been some interesting interpretations of our school uniform.  
Our school uniform is: 
White polo shirt (with or without school logo) 
Grey skirt/pinafore/trousers/shorts 
Pink/red checked summer dress 
Little Leigh sweatshirt/cardigan 
Black shoes 
PE KITS: 
Maroon or black shorts/track suit bottoms 
White T-shirt (with or without school logo) 
Black trainers 
Little Leigh sweatshirt/fleece or hoodie 
 
We have a very well-stocked second-hand supply of school uniform items in excellent 
condition.  If you require any items, just contact the school office with any requests. 
 
Create Learning Trust Work  
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This week, the Create Learning Trust Lead for behaviour visited our school to 
observe practices at all levels.  She was highly complementary about the 
learning behaviour of the children throughout school!   
 

***** 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  
 
Mrs T Clarke 
Headteacher 
 
 
If you would like to see more of what your children have been enjoying at school, join us on 

our Facebook and/or Twitter page (@LittleLeighSch).  
 


